
01202 632070 

Lytchett Minster and 

Upton Town Council Lyt-Up - September 2017 
Illuminating our residents 

www.lytchettminsterandupton-tc.gov.uk 

Mrs Karen Wright, MILCM—Town Clerk  

1 Moorland Parade, Upton 

TOWN COUNCIL HELP CENTRE 

Open Mon– Thurs 9 am—12.30 pm 

          Fri 9.30 am—11.30 am 

office@lytchettminsterandupton-tc.gov.uk 

councillors@lytchettminsterandupton-

tc.gov.uk 

Citizens Advice Surgery 

Monday 9.15 am—12.30 pm (weekly) 

 

Meeting Dates: 

All meetings are open to the public, with 15 

minutes of public participation at  8.15 pm.  

Agendas available via town noticeboards,  

library, help centre and  website           

 September Meetings 

Amenities     05/09/17    7.30 pm 

Planning                 12/09/17     7.30 pm 

Town Council        19/09/17    7.30 pm 

Environment 26/09/17     7.30 pm 

         Follow us on Twitter @LytMinUptonTC  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Triangle Shopping Parade—Bins 

 

Please can users of the Triangle Shopping Parade ensure that 
they dispose of their litter responsibly in the correct bin.  We 
have received complaints from residents that the 
general public are using their private bins, and 
not segregating the waste, which results in the 
waste collection service not emptying their bins—
which is obviously a lot of inconvenience to    
residents. 

 

There are bins provided for the use of the general public and 
visitors to the Triangle Shopping Parade, but the larger bins   
situated in the car park are for residents use only.  There are 
also bins located under the stairwell to the flats which are      
designated for commercial waste. 

Thank you in advance for your co-operation. 

 

 

 

The Grove Building, Upton Recreation Ground, Sea View 
Road 

 

This community facility is available for 
hire evenings and weekends—at a low 
cost starting rate of £10 per hour.  Ideal 
for family gatherings, childrens parties 
etc—with access to the play areas,    
MUGA and recreation ground.  Fully 
equipped kitchen, vending machine and 
disabled toilets, as well as free parking in the Recreation Ground 
car park.  Contact us at the Help Centre on 01202 632070 if you 
would be interested in hiring this venue. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Councillor Vacancies 

 

We currently have a number of 

 vacancies for Town Councillors.  
Any community minded individu-
als are welcome to discuss the 
role and requirements—please 
contact the Town Clerk in the 
first instance. 

 

Seeking Volunteer Marshalls 

 

We are looking for local people 
to act as traffic marshalls for the 
Royal British Legion                
Remembrance Parade on      
Sunday 12 November 2017    
between 9.45 am and 1.15 pm. 

Please give us a call if you would 
be willing to support 
your local community 
event. 


